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March 19, 2014 
 

Update on Child Predator Cases 
 

Detectives assigned to the Dallas Police Department's Child Exploitation Unit have 
completed the interviews related to the case involving David Rodriguez, L/M/ 5/4/72, 
(Service # 63512B and 61866B).  As a result of the interviews, Suspect Rodriguez will be 
charged with a total of 2 counts of Unlawful Restraint which is a State Jail Felony.  

Based on the investigation detectives believe that there may be additional victims from 
offenses that that have gone unreported.  Therefore, we are releasing the suspect's photo 
and asking that if anyone has information related to any possible offense involving this 
suspect they contact detectives at 214 671 4299 or 214 671 4211. 

We will also be working with Northwest Patrol Division to assist in canvasing the 
apartment complex where the latest offense occurred to determine if there are any 
unreported offenses.  
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